
April 12, 2017
Dear Crusaders, 
This is Holy Week. The days we remember Jesus’ suffering and finally resurrection for all of us. Listed below are observation times for local churches. On Holy Thursday, many students will be invited to participate in the “Washing of the Feet” here in Barton at 7 PM. Please come join us.

Progress reports have come out today. If your teacher thought your student showed a gain or a dip in their academics or behavior, there is one included.

Next week is vacation. Please return your prepaid May and June lunch and breakfast orders so that we may plan accordingly for the last few weeks of school. All lunch and breakfast bills should now be paid up to date. This allows us to buy food and finish paying our bills for the rest of the year.

Ren Web registration is going well. If you need help registering, please contact the office and we will make a point to tutor you through or let you come in and do it in the office. Enrollment is climbing and new inquiries are coming in. Students who are currently enrolled should re-enroll as soon as possible to secure their spot.

The next SPPA meeting will be May 10 at 6 PM here at the school. Please make a point to mark your calendar to attend for the final thoughts on fundraisers for the year. A great thank you to all volunteers who helped make our fish fries a success. Check your mail. You will be receiving an envelope with two annual dinner tickets to sell. You will earn two hours of community service for selling these two tickets. Please return the $200 to the school as soon as possible.

School uniforms will be adjusted upon returning from vacation. Girls and boys may wear shorts with matching red, white or blue solid socks. Ladies may drop the leggings and wear ankle socks or knee-highs of solid matching red, white or blue.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Lockers and cubbies will be emptied this week for spring cleaning.  Let's hope we don't need boots, snow pants, mittens, and hats upon returning.  Once again we will have our uniform swap available if your child has outgrown your uniforms. Please bring them to school for our closet.  Be sure to come see us again in August after the kids have grown another 3 inches this summer!

The year is quickly winding down. We want to thank all of our families and volunteers for making Saint Paul’s Catholic School the best it can possibly be. It would not be the same without all of you. May God bless you as we enter into the final days of Lent. Have a joyous Easter and a wonderful vacation!




